
March 26, 2020
 
 
Veranda Dentistry
1225 Copper Creek Drive, Suite K
Pleasant Hill, IA 50327
 

Dear Patients, Family, and Friends,

This summer, I am celebrating providing 15 years of dentistry in the community, and 32 years of being 
part of this area. The current viral pandemic has hurt our community and all of our pocketbooks, and it 
will do so for quite some time.

In order to help your family and our community as a whole, we are lowering our fees immediately by 
25%. This means that coming to our office will be more affordable than ever.

We have changed our relationship with insurance so you can get even better care, especially amidst and 
after this COVID pandemic state crisis. You will be getting a letter from your insurance company that 
implies that you will need to find another dentist, in order to save cost. You have the right to remain 
with us.

Lastly, if you are laid off, or find that your dental insurance premiums increase over the next year, please 
consider our in-house alternative to insurance, called our Veranda Inclusive Plan (VIP), which is more 
affordable than dental insurance for individuals and families alike:  
https://www.verandadentistry.com/new-patients/vip-plan/

Would you like to talk about it? Please, contact us:
Phone: 515.266.3700

e-mail: admin@verandadentistry.com

Thank you for understanding,

 

Chad Johnson, DDS

https://www.verandadentistry.com/new-patients/vip-plan/

